
 

 

Consultation response received via email 

 

Dear Colleagues 
 
Whilst there is nothing within this consultation for which we feel the need to provide an official 
response, we would like you to know we appreciate the sensible approach taken to support the 
industry by deferring this change. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Nick 

 

 

Nick Gatfield 
Junior Regulatory Manager 
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